
22nd May 2023 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

HETTY photos will be taken week commencing Monday 12th June 2023.  

Group photos will be taken on Monday the 12th at 9.30 am 

Individual Photos will be taken the first day your child is due to attend that week.  

For example, if your child attends Monday am, Tuesday pm, Friday pm it will be 
taken Monday am. If they attend Wednesday am, Friday pm it will be taken 
Wednesday am.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to have siblings from Hoole CE Primary in the photos. 

Please sign the attached slip to give permission or to inform us that you do not give 
permission for your child to have their Photograph taken. If you are not able to 
print off a slip, please ask next time you're at the setting.  

 

Many thanks 

 

HETTY TEAM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


